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ADDENDUM “A” 
 

RFB #17-0807 
For 

Upgrade to Courthouse Video Surveillance System 
 

 
THIS ADDENDUM HEREBY CLARIFIES, MODIFIES, or RESPONDS to QUESTIONS received 
regarding the Randolph County Upgrade to the Courthouse Video Surveillance System Bid# 17-0807 
issued on Monday, August 7, 2017.  This addendum is being issued to notify potential Vendors of changes, 
additions, or needed clarifications that are being made to the Request for Bid # 17-0807. 
 
The following is a question that has been received by Randolph County and the County’s response:   
 
 

Question 1:  In each IDF/MDF rack, are we using the existing UPS or do we need to supply one at 
each? 

  
Answer: You may use the existing UPS available. If it is not sufficient for any additional 

equipment added, Randolph County will be responsible for upgrading the UPS. 
 

Question 2:  As for the fiber from floor to floor, will the County be responsible for that connection 
between racks?  All we need to supply is from the fiber box to copper on POE switch?  

 
Answer: The successful bidder will need to supply the appropriate fiber patch cables and 

optics to utilize the existing Multi-Mode fiber/fiber patch panels that reside in 
each IDF that all terminate to the MDF on the second floor.  The fiber 
terminations are all SC in the patch panels. 

 
Question 3:  What is the existing software for the camera system? 
 

Answer: The existing software is a proprietary software from the manufacturer of the 
NVR.  The model of the device is part of the RFP. 

 
Question 4:  What is the configuration for the monitor system that is installed? 
 

Answer: Each monitor had the ability to display a specific camera.  This is selected and controlled 
via one of the two remote control pads. 

 
Question 5:  Do you have a product line in mind for the new cameras? 
 

Answer: This will be at the discretion of the bidder. 
 
  

Additional Information:  All work must meet local b uilding codes and IEC standards. 
 

 
Issued Thursday, August 24, 2017 



 


